
GLEN RIDGE BOROUGH  

COMMUTER PARKING PERMITS ARE SOLD OUT  

FOR THE REMAINDER OF 2018 – 2019 PARKING CYCLE 

 

To be put on a waiting list:  Visit our town website www.glenridgenj.org, click 

“Online Payment Center”, then “Buy Commuter Parking Permit” and register 

through Community Pass.  

The parking cycle starts every July 1st through the following June 30th.    

When the parking permits are available for NEXT season: 

1. Register on our town website through Community Pass and pay for the 

parking permit online or 

2. Mail in the application/vehicle documentation & payment. 

Either option, your parking permit will be mailed to you. 

For current parking permit holders: 

Your information is in our database & you will receive an email reminder that the 

new parking permits are ready for sale (2019-2020).  This reminder will be sent 

out ONLY if you are a current parking permit holder & are registered in 

Community Pass.  The email reminders will go out May/June 2019. 

Important for current permit holders:  you will need to register for Commuter 

Parking for the NEW cycle year (2019-2020).  Please do NOT create a new 

account. 

Parking permits will be offered to CURRENT permit holders first.  Those on the 

WAIT LIST, will be able to purchase in mid-June, 2019, date to follow. 

CLARK ST. PARKING LOT is only available to RESIDENTS of Glen Ridge. 

 

Borough of Glen Ridge 

Website: www.glenridgenj.org        Email: Ksweeney@glenridgenj.org 


